
GPTLA Board Meeting Minutes 05-14-24 

 

 The GPTLA Boad met on Tuesday, May 14th, 2024. Gordon Howie, Lisa Sanders, Lorin 
Lippert, Ben Krump via phone, and Shawn Tobin via phone were present. 

 

 The board discussed changing the GPTLA complimentary meal after members of the show 
committee had expressed concerns about the time of it. It was decided to move the meal to 
Saturday after the “Points-Only” show from 5:00pm to 7:00pm.  

 

 Shawn gave an update on the progress of the show. Judges are in place. Some volunteers 
are in place to help run the show, but he and the show committee are still looking for more help. An 
online entry form is in the works and should be on the website by the end of the week. Shawn was 
waiting on quotes for ribbons and awards. Gordon said a block of rooms are set at the Ramkota 
Best Western. 

 

 An update on Bull Alley Showcase was also given by Shawn. It is now full. Ben gave an 
update on the member recruitment campaign he is working on. 

 

 Discussion was had and an update was given on the donation heifer raffle. 

 

 A website update was given by Shawn. Show entry forms will be on there soon. Sale pen 
consignment dues will be coming due at the end of June. Dues were decided to be the same as the 
year before. $150.00 for a year for three spots. Participants can change animals, in their three 
spots, as much as they want. 

 

 Gordon said he was going to meet with the folks at Central States Fairgrounds and Top Hand 
Longhorn Sale about the set-up for the show. 

 

 The next meeting is set for 10:00am MST on June 15th, 2024, at the Gordon Howie residence. 
This will be a general membership meeting. As always, all are welcome to attend. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned.  

 

Shawn Tobin, 

GPTLA Secretary 


